
  
 
15 May 2024  
FM:  CHDIRAUX  
TO:  ALAUX  
ALAUX 019/24  
   
Subj:  SHORT-TERM TRAINING REQUEST DEADLINE FOR FY 2024 C-SCHOOLS  

 
1.  Any Short-Term Training Requests (STTRs) for Auxiliary C-schools taking place in the 
remainder of Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 must be complete and submitted by your DIRAUX office no 
later than the national STTR deadline of June 15, 2024, in order for the member to be considered 
for possible enrollment. In order to provide adequate time for processing, interested members 
should submit their STTRs as soon as possible and ensure that the submitted information is 
correct and complete.  
  
2.  The FY 2024 Auxiliary National C-school calendar can be found on the following 
webpage:  http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=aux00. Members who are interested in 
attending a session should proceed as soon as possible to submit a STTR (form ANSC-
7059; https://forms.cgaux.org/archive/a7059.pdf) in accordance with the form’s instructions and 
associated Auxiliary district policy. 
  
3.  Questions about a course, including requirements and prerequisites, can be answered by 
checking the C-School Student Support Sites. The links to these sites are located at the bottom of 
the page at http://wow.uscgaux.info/content.php?unit=aux00. A member can also contact the 
course POC directly using the contact information provided on the Auxiliary National C-School 
calendar. 
  
4.  Internet release is authorized. 

 
***For many reasons including the value of keeping communication lines clear and open as well 
as facilitating access to training and educational tools, all Auxiliarists are urged to have their own 
email address and to keep it updated in AUXDATA II.***  

  
*All ALAUX's are posted on the Chief Director of Auxiliary web site located at:  CHDIRAUX 
ALAUX    

  
If you have a question regarding this ALAUX, please seek resolution within your Chain of 
Leadership and Management (COLM) including up to your servicing District Director of 
Auxiliary (DIRAUX). If your question still cannot be resolved after that, then please email 
CGAUX@uscg.mil.  
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